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PURPOSE: The Customer Service Department needs to renew the contract with Carolina Meter and Supply 
regarding the purchase of 5/8” water meters. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  As water meters age they under record flow which results in lost revenue to the City. To 
recover that lost revenue the City replaces aged meters with new meters which read more accurately and allow 
for remote reading. This will be the fourth renewal of this contract.  
 
Originally bid in 2011 and approved by Council May 16, 2011, Carolina Meter and Supply has provided 5/8” 
water meters at the original bid price of $122 for five years with this fourth renewal. They have provided 
excellent service and quality during the duration of this contract. Customer Service anticipates installing 2,000 
5/8” water meters during Fiscal Year 2015-2016 . This quantity covers both replacing of aged meters and 
installation for new service. 
 
The amount of $244,000 is budgeted in the 2015-2016 budget (631257-526101 $144,000 and 421779-533701-
4210010100705-40202 $100,000). 
 
 
BUDGET IMPACT: Funds for the Carolina Meter and Supply contract renewal are included in the 2015-16 
budget. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Customer Service Department recommends that City Council approve the continuing contract relationship 
with Carolina Meter and Supply in the amount of $244,000.00. 
 
 
 
 

 

 






